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Doppler Ability 
Machine Donation 
Support provided by Braunton Rotary Club 
has enabled Caen Medical Centre to purchase 
new equipment over the past 12 months... 
Rotary members including president Chris Nicholas 
and honorary member Ross Moon recently presented 
the staff at Caen Medical Centre with a new Doppler 
Ability Machine. This device will be used daily for 
assessing and measurig ulcerating wounds prior to 
the treatment and dressing regime. 
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Nick Ryan - CHICKS

Terry Webber - Holiday

Helen Wells - Guide Dogs



The Williams Arms 
12pm International Meeting 
1pm Open Meeting

Reg Gale Celebration 
7pm for 7:30pm

The Williams Arms 
12pm Community Meeting 
1pm Open Meeting

The Williams Arms 
11:45am Club Council 
1pm Club Business

The Williams Arms 
1pm Open Meeting

The Williams Arms 
12pm International Meeting 
1pm Open Meeting

2nd March 
David Mansbridge

9th March 
No Steward
16th March 

John Masterson

23rd March 
John Needham

30th March 
Keith Oades

6th April 
Terry Webber
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Rotary Books

This year the sale of books raised 
£581.69, which brings the total 
collected since the start of the fund 
to just shy of £11,000.
Latterly, we have not done so well 
as in earlier years largely, I suspect, 
because of the rise in popularity of 
electronic books. However the fund 
is still a steady little earner, and, as it 

costs us nothing to run, I suggest that 
we should keep it going. Therefore 
I would be grateful if the supply of 
books could be maintained. The 
money goes into community funds 
and spent wisely by Star and his 
committee.

 Garry Dadds

I am writing to thank Club Members and Braunton Library for 
their generosity and resourcefulness in providing books 
throughout 2015.

Just for Laughs ...


